

Dear Parents and Carers

After half term, Year 3 and 4 will be continuing our historical study of the Romans. As part of our learning, we have the exciting opportunity to take part in a workshop with the British Museum, where we will be looking at objects from the past and how these tell historians about the past.

The workshop will be happening during the school day, over Zoom, on the dates listed below:

Opal: Friday 11th June at 12:45pm

Jet: Thursday 10th June at 12:45pm

Jade: Thursday 10th June at 11:00am

If you have any questions about the workshop, do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher about them.

Kind Regards,

Miss Ball, Miss Brewster and Miss Waspe

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









